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Midway Hospital
ATTN: Charles W. Frye, M.D.

Radiation Safety Officer
1700 University Avenue
St. Paul, MN 55104

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is Amendment No. 07 to your NRC License Number 22-02491-03 in
accordance with your request.

Please note that several of the physicians listed in your letter have not
been added to your license. Your reference to NRC License Number 22-17307-01
provided information for only the physicians we have added on this amendment.

In order to add Drs. Constantini, Langer, P.R. Kollitz, Gretsch, Hendrickson,
Collins, and J. Kollitz, you will need to submit documentation of their
didactic training as well as their clinical experience. Enclosed you will
find Preceptor Packages which should be completed for each of the above
physicians. Please note that we were unable to locate Preceptors for the
above physicians under License Number 22-17307-01.

Please review your license carefully to assure that you understand and are in
compliance with the terms and conditions contained therein.

Information submitted in response to this letter should state that it is additional
information and not a new amendment request. If you have questions, please
contact our office by dialing (312) 790-5625.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Patricia J. Whiston
Materials Licensing Section

Enclosures:
| 1. Amendment No. 07

2. Preceptor Package
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